
1st	October,	2018		
	
Dear	Dr.	Kurt-Martin	Strack,	
President	of	KMS	Technologies	
	
I	would	like	to	express	my	sincere	gratitude	to	you	and	KMS	Technologies	team	for	kind	helps	
and	 supports	 during	 my	 MSc	 study	 in	 Department	 of	 Technology	 Khon	 Kaen	 University.	 I	
appreciate	for	the	one-year	funding	scholarship	during	my	research	and	even	for	opportunities	
working	with	KMS	technologies'	staffs.	Furthermore,	I	appreciate	personally	to	you	and	your	wife	
for	providing	me	place	and	meal	when	I	stayed	in	Khon	Kaen	and	Pattaya,	Thailand	to	complete	
my	research.		
	
I	am	so	grateful	for	the	chance	to	visit	your	office	in	Houston	Texas,	and	providing	me	everything	
that	I	need	during	the	training	and	even	for	accompanying	me	during	my	thesis	writing.	I	am	also	
so	lucky	to	join	the	conference	in	Indonesia	on	2017,	and	Denmark	on	2018	with	funding	support	
from	KMS	Technologies.	I	realized	that	I	would	not	be	able	to	have	such	the	big	chance	without	
you	and	team.		
	
I	also	appreciate	for	the	opportunity	to	involve	in	the	KMS	training	project	in	Malaysia.	I	am	so	
grateful	to	have	the	such	opportunities,	and	I	got	a	lot	of	experiences	and	knowledge	during	the	
training.	I	will	never	forget	that	times,	and	if	KMS	is	still	need	me	to	involve	in	other	activities,	I	
will	be	ready.		
	
I	am	now	working	as	a	 lecture	 in	 Indonesia,	 Institute	Technology	of	Sumatera.	 In	the	future,	 I	
hope	to	have	the	research	with	KMS	and	may	be	a	part	of	developing	technologies,	especially	in	
Electromagnetics	methods.	
	
From	the	bottom	of	my	heart,	I	am	thankful	to	KMS	technologies	and	Prof.	Kurt-Martin	Strack,	
who	played	significant	role	in	my	personal	development.	I	wish	a	lifelong	continuing	keenness	
and	 support.	 I	 would	 like	 to	 apologize	 if	 I	 have	 any	 mistake	 during	 working	 with	 KMS	
Technologies.	
	
	
Best	reagards	
	
	
	
Andri	Yadi	Paembonan	
---------------------------------------------------	
Geophysicist	
Institute	Technology	of	Sumatera	
Phone:	+6285213272868	
E-mail:	andriyadip@gmail.com	


